SWOSU Students Asked to Complete
Panorama Series Surveys
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SWOSU Panorama Committee members will survey students about 2009-10 Panorama
programming this Wednesday and Thursday, April 15-16, in the Memorial Student
Center on the Weatherford campus.

SWOSU students can also take the survey online through Canvas on the SWOSU
website. The survey will be available online through Friday, April 17, at 12 noon.

The in-person surveys will take place on Wednesday and Thursday from 9 a.m. until 2
p.m. in the University Grill area.

Brian Adler, chair of the committee, said opinions are wanted on the proposed
programs. The committee will use survey results to finalize programming for the
2009-10 school year at SWOSU.



